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Coffee Morning at
Pleckgate
We express our gratitude to the
parents who attended our coffee
morning this morning.

At this gathering, parents had the
opportunity to meet with members of
our Pastoral Team, Attendance Team,
Senior Leadership Team, and other
important staff members in the
school.
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Year 11 Holiday Revision
It was encouraging to
see many Year 11 pupils
utilising school facilities
during the recent two-
week holiday to
establish effective
revision habits.

Pupils had access to resources from 10am
to 4pm, and those who attended regularly
showed significant progress in preparing
for their GCSEs. 

We value everyone who dedicated
their time to join us in conversation.

The dedication displayed by these pupils
at this crucial stage of their education was
commendable. Many also devoted hours
at home following a rigorous revision
schedule covering nine subjects. 

With exams starting this week, we are
optimistic about the results reflecting their
hard work! Good luck to all our Year 11
pupils.

Marvellous Malham Cove Visit
Year 10 pupils spent a day in the glorious Yorkshire
sun visiting Malham Cove in order to complete their
GCSE Geography fieldwork. 

They spent time speaking to tourists and visited
Malham Cove. 
Later in the day, they were able to visit Whitescar Cave and see tithe limestone
scenery which has been formed deep below the surface of the Earth.

Good luck to all our Year 11 pupils.
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Year Group Council Meetings Prepare For School
Council Presentations
100 pupils are meeting this week in their Year Group Council teams to discuss a
number of topical issues in school including Protected Characteristics, Safety in
School and Raising Awareness of Anti-Bullying. 

The School Council will then meet next week (led by the Senior Prefect Team) to
prepare their presentations for the meeting with the Senior Leadership Team in
June.

Great job to all the pupils who participated in the meetings and took charge of
leading them.

Year 7 Extracurricular Challenge
Research has shown that participating in extracurricular
activities supports the academic and personal
development of pupils.

Year 7 pupils are being asked to sign up to an activity
either at lunchtime or after school.

Exploring Worlds Between Pages: Pupils dive into
the Scholastic pop-up book shop!
Pupils recently embarked on an exciting journey
as they delved into the captivating realms of the
Scholastic pop-up bookshop. 

This experience is just a glimpse of the many
opportunities we offer to instil positive reading
habits among our pupils. 

At Pleckgate, fostering a love for reading is
paramount, and initiatives like these pave the
way for a future filled with the magic of books. 

We have a wide range of clubs on offer such as musical theatre, coding, chess,
STEM, gym club and many more.
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